
 

 

 
April 25, 2017 
 
 
Dear Prospective Vendor: 
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION #17-001 
FOR THE VOTING SYSTEMS ASSESSMENT PROJECT  

 
The County of Los Angeles Department of Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) is issuing a 
Request for Information (RFI) #17-001 to hear directly from vendors about their interest in potentially 
partnering with the County to bring the Voting Systems Assessment Project (VSAP) vision to fruition.  
VSAP takes a comprehensive approach at modernizing the County’s voting system.   
 
The RFI can be accessed by following the 4 steps below: 

 

Step 1: Click on the following link: http://camisvr.co.la.ca.us/lacobids/BidLookUp/BidOpenStart.asp 

Step 2: Click on "List by Department" link on the menu on the left.  

Step 3: Click on the drop down menu to select "Registrar-Recorder"  

Step 4: Click on Bid # RRCC 17-001  Request for Information  for Voting Systems Assessment Project  

 
For more information visit:  http://vsap.lavote.net/ 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
FRANCISCO E. PEREZ  
Assistant Division Manager, Finance and Management Division 
Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk 
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